
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/22/2010 1:52:44 PM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Re: San Bruno

Thanks. Just got it. Let me see what I can do.

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2010 1:19 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Lindh, Frank
Subject: San Bruno

Brian, can you help set up a couple of meetings for Frank and me? We'd like, Monday if 
possible, to come over to PG&.E and meet with Kirk Johnson on winter gas contingency 
plans for the Peninsula, and then with Chris Johns on San Bruno issues generally, 
including whether to rebuild the ruptured 132 segment in the same place. Any time after 
11 would work for us. Thx.
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